
WELCOME TO

Impacts What differences can I expect?

Who:

What:

When:

Send Questions to: luma@sco.idaho.gov

Awards: What’s Changing?

Luma is a statewide modernization effort that will combine Budget, Finance, Procurement, 
Human Resources, and Payroll functionality into one Enterprise Resource System (ERP). 
This modernization effort will transform the way the State of Idaho does business, improve 
transparency, and provide a core foundation for the future.

•	 Receivers
•	 Inventory Managers
•	 Purchasing Supervisors

•	 IPRO and Navision will be 
replaced by Luma.

•	 Any other agency 3rd party 
system or spreadsheet used 
to track inventory will also be 
replaced. 

The Procurement module will go 
live on July 1, 2021. 

Delivery Monitoring
Purchasing Supervisors will easily be 
able to monitor and report on delivery 
performance while providing vendor 
evaluations that can be viewed 

statewide. 

Closing Purchase Orders
Luma will automatically close              
purchase order lines for receipts and 

vendor invoices. 

Spending Reports
Purchasing Supervisors will have 
easy access to spending data and 
the ability to filter and view this data 
in dashboards. Increased visibility 
through dashboards can increase 
efficiency for users by reducing the 
delay caused by running a detailed 

report.  

Vendor Evaluations
Luma will provide the ability to conduct 
evaluations of vendor and delivery 
performance. Agencies will be able 
to review information about a vendor 
prior to contracting for goods and 
services, including negotiated terms. 
This allows them to make evidence 

based decisions.


